
    
 
 
Metroland – Letter to Editor 
 

Let's not incinerate 
Thu May 31, 2007         
  
 
To the editor: 
 
I am not In favour of incineration. 
  
The things we would be burning have already been shown to cause pollution. This extra air 
pollution would, I believe in the long run, cause our quality of life to diminish. Not only our 
quality of life but our health which in turn would put more of a strain on our health-care 
system, which we don't need. In an ecosystem, if something is taken out there is a domino 
effect throughout the entire system -- usually negative. 
  
I believe the same can be true for adding something to this same system. Are we really 
willing to just roll the dice and hope what we do works or is it safe to say we, as a people, 
are now more educated than ever before. 
  
My hat's off to Mayor Jim Abernethy. He didn't have to, but did pay for himself to go on a 
fact-finding trip. 
  
This shows he really wants to do his job as mayor and be well-informed about projects that 
will impact his people. 
  
In cases where there truly is work being done for the people of Clarington, I believe Mayor 
Abernethy should be refunded the money he spent, seeing as it is his job to know as much 
as possible about topics that will affect the people he represents. 
  
As for Roger Anderson -- it looks good on him to be left out in the cold for once. If he had 
his way no one would be informed about anything until it was too late to do anything. 
  
Jeremy John Wilsdon 
  
Newcastle 
 


